
Chairwoman Kunze, Vice Chair Reineke, Ranking Member Antonio, and members of the Senate 

Transportation Committee, I appreciate the opportunity to offer proponent testimony on 

House Bill 31. 

The following pictures were taken by on 12/4/2020 at Giant Eagle parking lot in Parma, Ohio.  

 

 



 

My daughter, Sarah, is a quadriplegic and is non-verbal. She uses a power wheelchair and steers 

with her head. They are constantly battling parking violations and often ignored when they 

present violations to authorities.  

I respectfully ask for your support of this legislation. Thank you all for your time. 

Respectfully, 

Donna Dooley 

 

 


